
S&P Global CEO’s Statement on COVID-19 

At S&P Global, we are accountable to the markets, our customers and each other. I want to 
share details regarding our response to the current situation and affirm we will continue to do 
our part during these uncertain times. I am humbled that our company, and businesses of all 
sizes, are stepping up their support in this unprecedented environment. 

Putting our people first drives our decision-making. The health, safety and well-being of our 
23,000 employees around the globe is our top priority. We were early adopters of work from 
home policies, and expanded our health resources and employee benefits to allow our people 
flexibility as they adjust to the new environment.  

For our customers and market participants, we remain confident in our ability to deliver our 
products and services uninterrupted. In uncertain times, the importance of our data, analytics, 
ratings and research on the impact COVID-19 is having on public health, the global economy, 
and the financial and commodity markets is evident. We provide essential intelligence and are 
proud to provide this content to the public, on a complimentary basis. We are also working 
closely with central banks to maximize the understanding of credit market conditions and are 
engaging with state and local governments, public health officials, and state universities to 
provide access to our various data platforms. 

We are also committed to supporting relief efforts to aid our global community, helping 
hospitals and governments address critical needs. The S&P Global Foundation is contributing 
to response efforts in support of small businesses, feeding the hungry, providing medical 
supplies and other critical needs.

We are well positioned to serve our stakeholders due to the strength of our business and 
because our talented employees have risen to the challenge during the pandemic. We will 
continue to actively monitor the macroeconomic environment, and make proactive decisions in 
the best interest of our people, customers and communities. This is a very challenging time for 
us all, and our thoughts are with those most impacted by COVID-19. 
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